
From the Desk of Dee Bowling, AVC Financial Services 

 

On behalf of Financial Services, I hope everyone is safe and well!   You have ac-
cepted the challenges that COVID has brought to us personally and profession-
ally.   I know this has not been easy.   As time passes, I think we will return to a 
“new” normal  - I just don’t know what the new normal will be… Just remember to 
take care of you! Your families need you and ECU needs you!     Dee 
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Helpful Information 

 

 Administration and Finance COVID19 Response web link for future updates as 

changes may be made throughout the month.  
 

 Banner Finance Training can be scheduled with Penney Doughtie, send training 

request emails to doughtiep@ecu.edu. 
 

 Financial Services will provide a Year-End Schedule and Guidelines soon. 
 

 Microsoft Teams is a helpful application supported by ECU.  Click here to learn 

more.  

.  

http://www.ecu.edu/cs-admin/financial_serv/customcf/monthly_reports_info.docx
http://www.ecu.edu/cs-admin/financial_serv/customcf/upcoming_training.docx
http://www.ecu.edu/cs-admin/financial_serv/customcf/fs_contact_list.xls
http://www.ecu.edu/cs-admin/financial_serv/customcf/calendar.docx
https://financialservices.ecu.edu/wp-content/pv-uploads/sites/86/2018/05/upcoming_training.docx
https://financialservices.ecu.edu/wp-content/pv-uploads/sites/86/2018/05/contact_list.xls
https://financialservices.ecu.edu/accounting-activity-closing-schedule/
https://financialservices.ecu.edu/wp-content/pv-uploads/sites/86/2018/05/monthly_reports_info.docx
https://administrationfinance.ecu.edu/response/
mailto:doughtiep@ecu.edu
https://financialservices.ecu.edu/wp-content/pv-uploads/sites/86/2018/05/Microsoft_TEAMS_Instructions.pdf

